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Dear Mr. Kolozetti, 
  
Thank you for your email to share information about your organization MySchoolROCKS which 

performs in schools across the GTA to raise awareness about bullying. 
  
Let me begin by saying that I applaud and thank you for your dedication and hard work to promote 

respect and kindness in schools. It sounds like you have found an innovative and inspiring way to engage 

the whole school community.  
  
As you may know, each school board in Ontario is an independent organization and as such, the school 

board is responsible for the daily operational matters in its schools, including determining which 

resources or programs to implement to support student success and well-being.  
  
I would encourage you to reach out to school boards to share this unique program.  To assist you, a 

complete list of school boards can be found on the Ministry’s website 

at http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/sbinfo/boardList.html. 
  
Thank you for sharing this initiative with us, and for playing a role in mentoring young people through 

music.   I wish you much success in promoting and growing www.MySchoolROCKS.ca 

 

 
 Sincerely, 
  
Debbie Thompson 

Director  

Safe and Healthy Schools Branch 
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